
 

EXTRA-CURRICULAR CLUBS 
Clubs start with effect from today. 
There is no construction club tomorrow (Tuesday 19th 
June). 

Happy Birthday to….. 

Paige  11 

Mia  9 

Lily-Rose 9 

Kiera  9 

 

STARS OF THE WEEK…. 
Discovery: Stanley 

Columbia: Emma 

Voyager:  Phoebe 

Atlantis:  

Challenger: Kenzie 

Endeavour: Leon and David 

TEAM POINTS…. 

Betteshanger:  195 

Tilmanstone:  31 

Snowdown:  45 

Chislet:  56 

Events Diary 2017-18 

 

Tue 19 Jun Y6 Transition Event 

  Atlantis and Challenger Port Lympne Trip 

Wed 20 Jun Y6 Matilda Trip 

  New YR Visit 

Fri 22 Jun RAiD Music Event - Priory Fields School 

Mon 25 Jun Voyager Seaside Trip 

Fri 22 Jun Voyager Class Assembly 9am 

Thur 28 Jun Family Football Night 

Fri 29 Jun Columbia Assembly 9am 

  Summer Fayre 

Fri 6 Jul Discovery Assembly 9am 

9-13 Jul Year 6 Residential 

Fri 13 Jul PTA Family Film Night 

  Year 5 (Endeavour) Assembly 9am 

Wed 18 Jul Sports Day 

Thur 19 Jul Endeavour Class Production (2pm and 7pm) 

Tue 24 Jul    Last Day Of The School Year  

 

Start of Term 2018 - 2019 

Mon 3 September – Start of Term 1 
Fri 19 October – End of Term 1 
Mon 29 October – Start of Term 2 
Wed 19 December – End of Term 2 
Thurs 3 January 2019 – Start of Term 3 
Fri 15 February – End of Term 3 
Mon 25 February – Start of Term 4 
Fri 5 April – End of Term 4 
Tues 23 April – Start of Term 5 
Mon 6 May – Bank Holiday 

Fri 24 May – End of Term 5 

Mon 3 – Fri 7 June – Staff Training Days 

Mon 10 June – Start of Term 6 

Tues 23 July – End of Term 6 

PTA Events 

Thur 28 Jun Family Football Night 
Sat 30 Jun Summer Fayre 
Fri 13 Jul Family Film Night 

Forest School Dates — Term 6 

Fri 22 Jun  Y1,4,5,6 

Fri 29 Jun  Y1,2,3,4 

Fri 6 Jul  Y3,4,5,6 

Fri 13 Jul Y1,2,4,5 

Fri 20 Jul Y1,2,3 

Swimming Dates — Term 6 

Fri 22 Jun  Y3 and Y6 

Fri 29 Jun  Y3 and Y6 

Fri 6 Jul  Y3 and Y6 

Fri 13 July  Y3 



Monday 18 June 2018 

Last week our Year 5 pupils attended the Kent Science 

Jamboree in Sandwich.  The feedback from all was that 

the afternoon was a fun learning experience. 

There is a RAiD Music Event taking place this Friday 

(22nd June) at Priory Fields Primary School in Dover.  

More information about this will come home in a       

separate letter. 

On Wednesday afternoon (20th June) we are looking 

forward to meeting some of the new children who will 

be starting in our Reception class in September.  They 

will come into school for an hour to get a taste of school 

life.  Any parents wanting further information about 

this, please do get in touch. 

Voyager class have their last class assembly of this 

school year on Friday morning.  This takes place as usual 

at 9am in the school hall.  There will then be the chance 

after this to go back to the classroom with the children 

to have a look at their work done over the course of this 

year.  We look forward to seeing as many families as 

possible. 

In PE lessons this term, children will be preparing for 

Sports Day which this year takes place on Wednesday 

18th July 9-10.30am  Please can all children ensure they 

have their PE kit in school throughout the week as    

depending on weather the day of their PE lessons may 

have to change. 

There are a number of children coming to school at the 

moment without a water bottle. Considering the warm 

weather we are receiving, please can all parents ensure 

children are bringing a bottle in daily. We do sell water 

bottles in the school office for £1 should you need one. 

The children all settled well back into school life last 

week and were straight back into learning, which was 

great to see. This term always flies past, with another 

event always on the horizon. 

Thank you to all of the Dads who came in on Friday 

morning for our Father’s Day Breakfast. The turnout 

was excellent and it ensured all of the bacon prepared 

by Ms Silverton didn't go to waste! Thank you to Ms 

Silverton once again for her efforts on another           

successful PTA event. 

On Friday, the children had the opportunity to wear 

non-school uniform as they were bringing in items for 

the Children’s Tombola at the forthcoming Summer 

Fayre.  A big thank you to all families for their generous 

donations for this.  This Friday, children can once again 

come to school in non-uniform and we are looking for 

them to bring in bottles for the Bottle Raffle Stall.  The 

final non-uniform day will be on the 29th Jun when we 

ask children to come in with cakes for the Cake Stall. 

A reminder that the Summer Fayre is taking place 

straight after school on Friday 29th June. All children 

should be accompanied by an adult and the event will 

finish at 5pm. 

Tomorrow (Tuesday 19th June) is the first transition 

event for our Year 6 students.  They will get the chance 

to meet staff from their new secondary school as well 

as mix with some children from other Primary Schools 

in the local area who will also be attending these        

secondary schools.  Any parents with any questions 

about this should contact the school office. 

Tel:   01304 830376                                                                  Email: office@eythorne-elvington.kent.sch.uk 

Website: www.eythorne-elvington.kent.sch.uk                  Twitter: @EEPrimary 


